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June 18, 2013
File Number: 23LV-161717

EMAIL AND U.S. MAIL

Los Angeles City Council 
do Los Angeles City Council Clerk 
200 North Spring Street, Room 395 
Los Angeles, California 90012

Re: Millennium Hollywood Project Hearing Extension - CFs 13-0593 and 13-0593-S1

Dear Honorable City Councilmembers:

As you know, this firm represents Millennium Hollywood, LLC (the “Applicant”) 
regarding the proposed Millennium Hollywood Project (the “Project”). We understand the 
above referenced cases for the Project are scheduled for hearing on June 19th before the 
City Council. The Applicant hereby consents to rescheduling the hearing before the City 
Council to July 24, 2013. The Applicant also consents to an extension of time for City 
Council action on the above mentioned cases to July 31, 2013 per LAMC Section 18.06 A.5.

Very truly yours,

Alfred Fraijo Jr.
for SHEPPARD, MULLIN, RICHTER & HAMPTON LLP
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